

Engineering Department

City of La Crosse 400 La Crosse Street La Crosse, WI 54601-3396 608) 789-7505 FAX (608) 789-8184

February 4, 2021

PROJECT: BLISS ROAD ALPINE INN
CULVERT REPLACEMENT

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The following bids were received for the **Bliss Road Alpine Inn Culvert Replacement** project:

STRUPP TRUCKING & EXCAVATING ONALASKA, WISCONSIN	\$26,990.00
Winona Mechanical, Inc. La Crosse, Wisconsin	\$30,000.00
Pember Companies, Inc. Menomonie, Wisconsin	\$37,610.00
Gerke Excavating, Inc. Tomah, Wisconsin	\$44,710.00
St. Joseph Construction Company, Inc. La Crosse, Wisconsin	\$55,490.00

The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid for the Bliss Road Alpine Inn Culvert Replacement to **Strupp Trucking & Excavating** in the amount of **\$26,900.00**.

Sincerely,

Randy Turtenwald, P.E. Director of Engineering & Public Works

RT:kn